
I am delighted to introduce this 5th edition of the
Mistresses and Consorts Picture Book which I
know will prove of great value to all of us.   I shall
look forward to meeting you all in the year ahead.

One of my lifelong passions has been studying
how people communicate effectively.  Over the
years, in supporting my husband, I have been
Mistress of three companies (Parish Clerks,
Musicians and Glass Sellers) and in my own right,
became a Liveryman of the Worshipful Company
of Information Technologists in 2008 and was
honoured recently to have been elected their
Junior Warden for the ensuing year. So I have
had ample opportunity to experience how people
communicate in the City of London.  I have
followed with much interest the development of
the Mistresses and Consorts Picture Book since
it started in the summer of 2014.

Mistresses and Consorts are playing a more important part in the life of the City of
London than ever before, so the development of the Picture Book is very timely, and
there is no doubt that it promotes more effective communication.

My immediate predecessor, Juliet Mountevans, was very pleased when you suggested
the idea that there should be a Meet the Lady Mayoress party on the same day as the
Lord Mayor’s address to the Livery.   I came to that party, and was very impressed with
the value it gave to those participating.

My other great passion, shared with my husband, is music, so this year our three appeal
charities are The London Symphony Orchestra Discovery Programme, Music in Hospitals
and St Paul’s Cathedral Foundation, and I do hope you will be able to support them
during my year as Lady Mayoress.

With best wishes
Wendy Parmley

www.liverycompanies.net



Many grateful thanks to members of the Mistresses and Consorts Steering Committee who have
worked so hard to put together with Picture Book and to organise our parties.

Elisabeth Ribeiro, Mistress Barber 2013-14
Suzan Woods, Mistress Fueller 2013-14

Diane Miller, Mistress Framework Knitter 2015-16
Caroline Rider, Mistress Tylers and Bricklayers 2015-16

James Winterbotham, Master Skinner’s Consort 2015-16
Anne Lofts, Mistress Upholder 2016-17
Anne Somers, Mistress Turner, 2016-17

Annie Wainwright, Mistress Goldsmith, 2016-17
Kulbir Shergill, Mistress Management Consultant, 2016-17

Annie Attlee, Mistress Innholder, 2016-17
Piers Nicholson, Webmaster (Master, Tylers and Bricklayers 2011-12)

Follow the changes !
www.liverycompanies.net is updated at least once a week with all changes as they occur

Print your own copy !
Every month, we post an updated pdf on www.liverycompanies.net so you can

print your own updated copy

Tell your successor !
Help us to help you by telling your successor a month or two in advance about the

Picture Book and our parties, and please ask them to send in an informal picture of
themselves well in advance of their installation

This website is kindly sponsored by The Cook and Butler Event Company
who are caterers at the City’s finest venues, and are resident caterers at
The Guildhall Club & HQS Wellington.  “We are delighted to support the
Masters Picture Book and the Mistresses and Consorts Picture Book
with their associated websites - two useful guides to promote better
understanding in the Mistresses or Consorts Year”.



Companies where the Master’s Badge is shown have not appointed a Consort to the Master for the current year.
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